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   LISTSERV #92
 

Welcome to the SHCC LISTSERV.  The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD. 


Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 3:40 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #92 - TRACS ROB deadline extended
UPDATE-TRACS RULES OF BEHAVIOR (ROB) and SECURITY TRAINING

The deadline for accepting the TRACS ROB and completing Security Training has been extended to October 1, 2010. TRACS users must accept the TRACS ROB through the Integrated Multi-family Access Exchange System (iMAX) or TRACS Menu Link via HUD’s Secure Systems (WASS).  Any TRACS user that submits tenant and voucher data to HUD via vendor software and/or iMAX web services will not be able to transmit data after October 1, 2010 if they have not previously accepted the ROB and completed the required Security Training.  Users that encounter problems printing the ROB during the TRACS acceptance process may obtain a copy of the ROB from the TRACS document page (http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/trx/trxdocs.cfm).  
If you have any questions regarding this update please send an email to MFTRACSSECURITY@HUD.GOV.












